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Series of 2016

Notice of Administrative Penalties Issued by the Province of Alberta to
Canadian Placement Agencies

The Ministry of Service Alberta, Canada recently announced that the Overseas
Career and Consulting Services Ltd. and Newpage Immigration Consulting Corp. are
being issued notice of administrative penalties. The notice of administrative penalties has
been served pursuant to Section 158.1 (1) of the Fair Trading Act and the Administrative
Penalties (Fair Trading Act) Regulation, AR 135/2013 and Employment Agency Business
Licensing Regulation.

As such, Overseas Career and Consulting Services Ltd. and Newpage Immigration
Consulting Corp. are required to submit payment for the administrative penalty within
thirty days of the date of service of the Notice. Failure to pay will result in a review of the
license status. After payment, the Notice may be filed in the Court of Queen’s Bench and
enforced as a judgment of that Court pursuant to Section 158.4 of the Fair Trading Act.

The list of Canadian employment agencies can be found on their website
www servicealberta.gov.ab.ca. As of July 2016 there are 500 active licensed agencies
registered.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

Officer-In-Charye

Source: Government of the Province of Alberta
Department of Service Alberta
02 August 2016
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